Cow Creek Band of Umpqua Tribe of Indians

February 1, 2021

Committee Members,

The Education Department of the Cow Creek Tribe supports the establishment of a Tribal Hub
for the ODE/ELD Preschool Promise Program.

Tribal families and their children face unigue barriers to access quality early education. By establishing a
Tribal Hub you create a network of providers, administrators, and other stake holders who are well
informed and invested in removing these barriers.

Establishing this Tribal Hub will best serve the underserved in our Nine Tribes of Oregon.

Respectfully,

Sandy Henry

Director of Education
Cow Creek Band of the Umpqua Tribe of Indians



